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Town of Auburn 
Board of Selectmen 

July 15, 2016 
 

 
Selectmen Present: James Headd & Richard Eaton  
 
Also Present: Brian Duggan, Municipal Resources Senior Consultant; and Town 
Administrator William Herman 
 
 
Mr. Headd called the meeting to order at 10:03 AM. 
 
 
Non-Public Session: 
 
Mr. Eaton moved to enter into Non-Public Session at 10:03 AM pursuant to the 
provisions of RSA 91-A: 3, II (c) reputation of someone other than a member of 
the Board.  Second by Mr. Headd.  A roll call vote was taken:  Mr. Headd – yes; 
Mr. Eaton – yes.  The motion passed. 
 
 
Meeting in Non-Public Session with the Selectmen were Mr. Duggan and Town 
Administrator Herman. 
 
The Selectmen were interviewed by Mr. Duggan for their thoughts concerning the 
operation of the Auburn Fire Department and the performance of the department’s 
personnel. 
 
 
Mr. Eaton moved to come out of Non-Public Session at 10:30 AM.  Second by Mr. 
Headd.  A roll call vote was taken:  Mr. Headd – yes; Mr. Eaton – yes.  The motion 
passed. 
 
 
 
Adjourn: 
 
Mr. Eaton moved to adjourn; Mr. Headd seconded the motion.  All were in favor, 
the meeting was adjourned at 10:30 AM. 
 


